



## Baden Minor Ball |MEETING MINUTES

---

**Meeting date | time:** Wednesday, March 19 – 7 pm

**Meeting Location:** Wilmot Rec Centre

**Meeting called by** Mike Carey

**Type of meeting** Meeting

**Facilitator** Mike Carey

**Note taker** KM

### **Attendees**

Mike C, Elaine M, Chad C, Scott S, Greg Z,  
Dave B, Lou S, Kerri M, Kevin H, Shawna D,  
Mark M, Trevor S, Mike F.

**Absent – Rob W, Paul G, Jay P.**

## AGENDA TOPICS

---

1. Agenda topic: **Registration**| Presenter: Mike

### Discussion:

- Review Numbers
  - CP – 56 total
  - Midget – 10 total
  - Pee wee – 34 total
  - Squirt – 68 total
  - TBall – 57 total
  - Tyke – 36 total
  - Bantam – 26 total
  - Atom - 73
- Boys Teams Made excluding Tball and CP
- Girls Team numbers and structures not discussed

Action Items	Person responsible	Deadline
Email to parents to get more players for Atom Girls	Kevin	
Squirt Boys team – email to find Head Coach and Assistant Coaches		
PeeWee – Need Head Coach for second team		



## 2. Agenda topic: **Spring Clinic** | Mike:

### Discussion:

- 44 kids for Tball and CP
- Tyke and atom – 61 total
- Sold out for 4<sup>th</sup> year in a row
- 61 for Squirt and peewee
- Rental after all is paid for will bring a profit of \$3000 roughly

Action Items	Person responsible	Deadline
Look into Google forms for volunteer signup sheet on web site	Jay P	
Send note out for willing volunteers	Mike	

---

## 3. Agenda topic: **Uniforms** |

### Discussion:

- First weekend of spring clinic will be fitting for the girls (added adult ladies small size)
- Setup booth to sell old uniforms (first weekend only)
  - \$5 for old jerseys
  - \$10 for brand new pants
- Will need someone to run the booth – Elaine said she would help Chad with booth for clothes and fittings.



---

#### 4. Agenda topic: **Blue Jays Day** | Presenter: Kevin

##### Discussion:

- Sending out Memo to all parents March 19 and expecting to collect payment Sunday
- 100 tickets to use

Action Items	Person responsible	Deadline
Social Media the event	Rob W.	

---

#### 5. Agenda topic: **League Meetings** | Presenter: Mike

##### Discussion:

- North Waterloo March 22 – Scott and Mike
- Mike reached out to ask if others are registering a competitive team for U8.
- Huron Perth March 23
- South Oxford April 6

##### Motions / Conclusions:

Action Items	Person responsible	Deadline

---

#### 6. Agenda topic: **Merger** | Presenter: Mike

##### Discussion:

- Merger Committee Mike, Scott, and Mike (Jay?) with three from NH.

Action Items	Person responsible	Deadline



## ***MEETING MINUTES***

### 7. Agenda topic: ***Tyke Local League*** | Presenter: Mike

#### Discussion:

- Tyke local league for 2017 is NH, Baden, Plattsville, Wellesley, Tavistock

Action Items	Person responsible	Deadline

#### **Future Meeting Topics**

- Sponsorship Banner
- Bottle Drive – Set date and need coordinator – Revisit in April

**Meeting Adjourned by Mike**

**Next Meeting April 9 at 7 pm**